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6 PM, Thursday, April 24
The Botelle School

With a townwide vote coming up, now is the time to learn all about the plans for Norfolk's new
firehouse.

Information Session on Thursday, April 24

Mark your calendar to attend the information session on Thursday, April 24 at 6 PM at the Botelle
School. Get the details on why the existing 50-year-old firehouse needs to be replaced, what's
included in the new firehouse, and how much it will cost.

Members of the Norfolk Volunteer Fire Department, the architect, First Selectman Matt Riiska and
representatives from the firehouse building committee will all be on hand to provide information
and answer questions.

A vote to approve the firehouse, including the plan for funding it, will take place in conjunction with
the annual Town Meeting in May.

Information Booklet
Also, watch your mailbox. An information booklet about the new firehouse is going out to everyone
in town.

Updates
To get the latest updates online, visit the town website at www.norfolkct.org and click on “New Fire
House Updates.”




